
Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date:  12-14-24
Meeting Minutes

President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:45. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 25.

Randy gave a safety presentation on complacency, distractions, and “work-arounds.”

Carl thanked himself and Topp’s BBQ for providing lunch.  Paul volunteered to provide 
lunch in January.

Bill moved that the November minutes be accepted, Paul seconded it, and the motion was 
approved.

Guests included Dee’s nephew, Todd McKinney, who flew Blackhawk helicopters in Iraq; 
Kenneth Assand who used to be an A&P at Copiah Airport; Daniel Boyd and his son, 
Nathan who is a tenth-grader at Pisgah High School; Elaine and Craig Drake who have a 
Cessna 182TR and bought Dr. Bob’s house and hangar; Tina Fabian; Paul’s friend, Janet; 
and Thomas Beard.

Bill moved that Todd McKinney be accepted as a new member, Paul seconded it, and he 
was accepted.

Glenn McGovern told about the glider competition in Hamilton, Texas.

Boyd suggested that the club have a New Year’s Day potluck.  Bill will send out an email.

Carl read a resolution to 1) leave the wash pad open to ensure airplane access from the 
west property land line to the airstrip, and 2) leave two 50-foot-wide access points between
future hangars, one at the north CMLF property line and another 750 feet south of the 
property line.  Mike Smith so moved the resolution, Bill Lehr seconded it, and it was 
approved.

Bill gave the financial report.  We have money in the bank with no debt and no major 
expenses planned.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:50.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin


